

Dear Resident

Please find enclosed your electric bill covering the period 1st December 2024 to 31st January 2025. (Please note if you have moved on the park during this time your bill will be for a shorter period)

This bill is for only two months rather than the usual quarterly three month period because, as you may or may not be aware, our recent electric contract came to an end on 31st January 2025.

Therefore this will be the final bill at the unit rate of 16.38p per unit.

From the 1^{st} February 2025 the unit price with our new provider will be 21.00p per unit.

As we have brought the billing period forward a month, we will now issue the next quarterly bill for the period 1^{st} February 2025 to 1^{st} May 2025 in the month of May 2025. We will then issue the bills on a quarterly basis following this.

Best Wishes Sandy Bay Management